
 

On June 13th, our 18 eighth-grade students will graduate and move on to high 
school.  Thank you for the part that you have played in their lives at HPCA 
through financial donations, prayers, and volunteering.  Please continue to 
keep them in your prayers as they move to the next stage of their lives.   

Yerlitza 
Yerlitza has been a student at H.P.C.A. for four years. She 

really likes how her classmates and teachers make her 

feel like family. When she grows up, Yerlitza wants to join 

the Army. 

Julie 
Julie has been a student at H.P.C.A. since Kindergarten. 

She really values the close relationships that have been 

built with her teachers and classmates. Julie would like to 

go on to college and train to become a visual arts       

therapist. 

Serena 
Serena has been at H.P.C.A. since Pre-Kindergarten. In the 

Fall she will be attending Nueva Esperanza Academy. She 

wants to encourage next year’s 8th graders to never give up 

because your teachers and classmates will always help you. 

Michael 
Since coming to H.P.C.A. four years ago, Michael says that he 

has really enjoyed his classes and learning how to serve 

God with his friends. He eventually wants to become a   

computer engineer and will be attending Nueva Esperanza 

Academy next year. 

Travis 
Travis has been at H.P.C.A. since Pre-Kindergarten. His time 

at school has been made special thanks to the bonds he has 

developed with teachers and peers. His favorite memory 

was the class trip to Washington D.C.  

Brandon 
After two years as a student at H.P.C.A. Brandon says that 

his favorite part of the school is that everybody treats each 

other kindly. He wants to become a Computer Engineer 

when he grows up. 

Luis 
Luis has also been at H.P.C.A. since Pre-Kindergarten. When 

he grows up, Luis would like to be a photographer. He wants 

to thank his teachers for always helping him and giving him 

opportunities to succeed in his classes.  

Tyania 
Tyania says her favorite part of being a student at H.P.C.A. since 

Pre-Kindergarten is that she gets to use her God-given gifts by 

singing in the choir. Her favorite performance was singing at the 

Fall Gathering. Next year she will enroll in  The Franklin Learning 

Center High School. 

Alyssa 
Alyssa has been at H.P.C.A. since 5th grade and will be attending 

Nueva Esperanza Academy next year. Her favorite memory as a 

student has been running in the Race for Education each year. 

She would like to become a pediatrician because she wants to 

help little kids.  

Aryione 
Aryione is thankful for the nice teachers, great friends, and 

the opportunity to learn something new everyday as a   

student at H.P.C.A. since Pre-Kindergarten. She will attend 

Lankenau High School in the Fall. Her favorite subject is math 

and she would eventually like to become an accountant.  

Isamar 
Isamar is glad to be able to consider her teachers and 

classmates at H.P.C.A. family members. She says that her 

teachers have always helped her to learn as much as  

possible. In the Fall, Isamar will attend the Community 

Academy of Philadelphia.  

Thailee 
Thailee says her favorite part of H.P.C.A. is going to chapel 

every Wednesday. Next year she will attend Nueva 

Esperanza Academy and is waiting on God to call her to the 

career He wants her to be in when she grows up.  

Monica 
This is Monica’s first year at H.P.C.A. and in that short time 

she says her classmates have made her feel like family. One 

of her favorite memories was planning for International 

Night. Just like her Aunt, Monica wants to become a lawyer.  

Yuanie 
As a student at H.P.C.A. since Pre-Kindergarten Yuanie says 

her favorite part of school is all of the fun times she has had 

with friends and teachers. She says that she has learned 

something new everyday and when she grows up she wants 

to be a wedding counselor and help people.  

Gregory 
Gregory has been at H.P.C.A. since Pre-Kindergarten. His 

favorite memory was singing “Jubilee” at the kindergarten 

graduation. He wants to become a mechanic because he is 

interested in cars and building things.  

Alexandria 
As a student at H.P.C.A. since Kindergarten, Alexandria 

says she really values the close friendships and relation-

ships she has developed with students and teachers. She 

will next attend the Academy at Palumbo and says she 

wants to find a job she loves to do when she grows up.  

Adianez 
Adianez has been at H.P.C.A. since 3rd grade. In the Fall she 

will attend The Arts Academy at Benjamin Rush. She is really 

thankful for how much her teachers care about her and have 

always been there to help.  

Ixtzel 
Ixtzel has been at H.P.C.A. since 4th grade and next year she 

will attend City Center Academy. Ixtzel would like to travel 

internationally. She is thankful that H.P.C.A. has been a 

place where she feels like a family member to her fellow 

students.  


